
From: Tiffany Tan <ttan@vtdigger.org>  
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 8:58 AM 
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>; Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Public records request for statement 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Hi Lauren and Charity,  
 
Good morning.  
 
Pursuant to Vermont Public Records Law, §315 et seq., I am requesting a copy of police, prosecutors' 
and court documents involving , including a complaint/report she made to investigators 
in the 1980s. 
 
I’m requesting this information in electronic format. The law requires a response to this request within 3 
days, or within 10 days for extraordinary circumstances. If you expect a significant delay in fulfilling this 
request, please contact me with information on when I can expect a copy of the requested documents 
or the opportunity to inspect them. 
 
If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please let me know if the cost will exceed 
$25. At the same time, I'd like to request a waiver of all fees because the disclosure of the requested 
information is in the interest of public awareness as part of my job as a reporter at VTDigger.org. 
 
If you deny any part of this request or its entirety, please cite each specific exemption that you feel 
justifies the refusal to release the information as well as notify me of the appeal procedures available to 
VTDigger under the law. 
 
Please let me know should you have any questions regarding this request. 
 
Thank you, 
Tiffany 
 
 
Tiffany Tan  
Southwest Vermont Reporter 
VTDigger.org 
--  
Tiffany Tan  
Southwest Vermont Reporter 
VTDigger.org 
 




